
Important Message for CBJ Families
Rogelio Cardona • 3 days ago • Friday, Oct 4 at 9:26 AM • Cedar Bayou Junior School

We are aware of social media concerns surrounding our campus. Please know that the
threat continues to be unsubstantiated. GCCISD Police and Administration will continue
to support our campus as it remains safe and secure. The safety of our staff and
students is a priority. 

Sincerely,
  
 Dr. Roger Cardona
 Cedar Bayou Junior School Principal

https://www.parentsquare.com/schools/23418/users/37903819

